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28th October, 1964,

Dear Sirs,

CLASSING LETTER

40325 "MARLY I". As recommended. As the
screwshaft now complies with the Rules for four
yearly surveys, you may inform the Owners that

1t will be in order for future surveys to be held
at intervals of four years, the next survey
pecoming due in September 1968.

You should also inform the Owners that
if at any docking intermediate between Serewshaft
Surveys the weardown of the sternbush is, in the
opinion of the Society's Surveyor, excessive, the
shaft will require to be drawn and the bush relined.

It should be added that no period 1n
excess of four years will be allowed between
Serewshaft Surveys beyond what is reasonable to
enable the ship to reach a port where the survey can
be held.

Yours faithfully,

pro Clerk to the
Classification Committee

The Surveyors,
ENTWERP .




